
 

IWA Newsletter - November 4, 2022

#GiveHope on the IWA Day of Giving!
Tuesday, November 29
from the desk of Mrs. Schmuhl

November is here, and we are just 25 days away from the IWA
Day of Giving on Tuesday, November 29! Please click on the
video above as Mr. Havel shares why IWA is so special.

Information is forthcoming, but we will be having a classroom
challenge and opportunities to win gift cards and other prizes as
we "Give Hope" on Giving Tuesday. Join us at school that
evening as we "Light Up the Learning Garden."

Save the date and share now with your family and friends! Questions? Reach out
to Mrs. Schmuhl at hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org!

 

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://youtu.be/H8cHLddgpMY
mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/98ee1c37-b86b-46c3-8c13-bb6c4cf7395e.pdf?rdr=true


CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

WARRIOR OF THE MONTH RECIPIENTS
Congratulations to our Warrior Teacher and Students for the month of October.
Our focus was the "W" which represents being wise. Way to go!

Owen S.
Kinder Prep

Sid S.
Kindergarten

Colton R.
First Grade

Shreyas J.
Second Grade

David S.
Third Grade

Alayna H.
Fourth Grade

Anna R. Aayaan S. Henry R.



Fifth Grade Sixth Grade Seventh Grade

Victoria S.
Eighth Grade

Ms. Shalala

IWA ANNOUNCES NEW STUDENT COUNCIL
OFFICERS FOR THE 2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR

From left to right: Luke H. (Treasurer), Garrett J. (Vice President), Lyla P.
(President), and Victoria S. (Secretary).

 
UPCOMING EVENTS



LEARN FROM HOME DAY: Monday, November 7

The faculty at IWA will be participating in an all day immersion
at various STEM schools in Ohio. Students in Kinder Prep -
Grade 8 will take home work on Friday, November 4, that
should be completed on Monday, November 7, from home. 

CERTIFICATE PROGRAM BONUS DAYS
The biggest eGift card bonus event of the year!
 
Mark your calendar—Raise Days is back with
150+ bonuses. Participants can stock up for all
their holiday shopping and earn even more.
 
Things to know

Bonuses apply exclusively to eGift cards
and reloaded gift cards
Participants must have an online account
to participate

Participants can plan ahead with a sneak peek
of all brands on bonus—available Wednesday,
Nov 16.
 
Exclusively in the RaiseRight mobile app.

Click here for more
info!

PARENT RESOURCES

Dress Code & Classroom Reminders

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/1c8fce19-bdee-4ba8-813f-c476fa8917ce.pdf?rdr=true


The Baldwin Wallace University Psychology Department is
sponsoring a free event on Tuesday, November 15 at 7:00 p.m.!
Dr. Lisa Damour, an expert in the area of mental health and teen
girls, will be talking about how late teens and young women can
work on developing coping and resilience skills, especially post-
Covid.  The event is at BW. Click the link below to learn more
and to register!

Click here to learn more about Dr. Lisa Damour and to register!

PTSU UPCOMING EVENTS
 

PTSU November Meeting

https://app.arts-people.com/index.php?show=144594


Crumbl Cookie Fundraiser on
Thursday, November 17!

The Giving Tree kicks off on
the Day of Giving!



Santa Secret Shop Raffle Baskets!

Parents, look out for an email from your
homeroom parent reps! They will be
collecting donations for the anticipated
Santa Shop Raffle baskets between 11/14
and 11/22.

The homeroom with the most raffle tickets
entered into their basket will win a class
prize!

If you have any questions or are interested
in being on the Santa Shop committee,
please click here to email Alicia Kelly.

 
PART-TIME FOOD PREP POSITION AVAILABLE

We are excited to share that a new lunch program will be coming to IWA
soon! This will offer our students the opportunity to purchase a hot lunch every
day. If you or someone you know is interested in working part-time as a food prep
staff member, contact Mrs. Congelio at scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org
for more details. 

SPIRIT WEAR

Did you forget to order a t-shirt, pair of sweatpants or joggers for gym class from the online
store? If so, a limited number of items are available by using the link below. Please note that
a small fee is charged for your order to be shipped directly to you. Our next large sale will be
in November in time for Christmas!

mailto:bakelly0719@gmail.com
mailto:scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org


Click here to shop the Spirit Wear Sale!

 
IWA HEALTH UPDATE
a message from the Clinic...

If someone in your home has tested positive for COVID-19, it is recommended that
your child should wear a mask for 10 days while in school. Cough drops are only
permitted with a doctor or parent note. If you send in cough drops for your child, they
should be kept in the nurse's office.

IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please take a
moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch
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